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Anthony Abate <abcom45@gmail.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 10:01 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
RIN 3038-AC61

I do not want leverage changes to 10:1. I should decide what leverage I want not CFTC.

I am sick and tired of some government agency protecting my rights.

If there is certain people that need protection then they should not be trading.

Sincerely

Anthony Abate


